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1523 Washington Street, West Newton, MA 02465 

28th Sunday of Ordinary Time�

October 10, 2021 �

www.ccsbparish.org  �

email: info@ccsbparish.org�

PARISH STAFF 

 

Pastor: Rev. Daniel C. O’Connell 

Pastoral Associate: Sr. Jeanette Gaudet, m.f.i.c. 

Family Faith Formation: Brian Sousa 

Business Manager: Jay Porter  

Office Manager: Pam Burke 

Adult Formation Consultant : Regina O’Connor 

Director of Music: Mary Nolan  

 

 

MASS SCHEDULES 

Sat. Vigil:  4:00 pm 

Sunday:  8:00 am  

  10:00 am  

Monday-Wednesday      8:00am 

Prayer Service & Novena: Mondays at 12 Noon  

(Zoom ) 

BAPTISM�

The baptism of infants is generally celebrated on 

the third Sunday of each month. Parents should 

contact the parish office to make arrangements. 

Adults seeking baptism or desiring to become 

members of the Catholic Church should contact 

the office for information.�

�

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY�

Couples desiring marriage in the Church should 

contact the parish office for details at least six 

months prior to the anticipated date of their �

wedding.�

�

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION�

Due to Covid, Confessions are available by �

appointment.�

�

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK�

Please notify the parish office if you or a family 

member is hospitalized or homebound and desires 

to receive the Eucharist and/or the Sacrament of 

the Anointing of the Sick.�

�

Corpus Christi�St. Bernard Parish is a faith community �

centered in the Eucharistic celebration. Each day we give 

witness to our baptismal promises and commit ourselves to 

learn, love, and live the Gospel �

message of Jesus Christ.�

28TH SUNDAY OF  

ORDINARY TIME 
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JUST A THOUGHT … FROM  FR. DAN  

�

Wednesday�           October 6th� Memorial�

8:00 am�           Military Personnel & Families�

 �

Saturday�           October 9th�

4:00 pm                 Bob Cerra� Memorial�

�

Sunday�           October 10th�

8:00 am�           Anna Corsi/Anna Marzzillo� Memoral�

10:00 am�           William O’Toole� Memorial�

�

�

Saturday�           October 16th�

4:00 pm                 Catherine M. McMahon� Memorial�

�

Sunday�           October 17th�

8:00 am�           Fr. Gerry Barry� Memoral�

�

10:00 am�            Domenico Butera� Memorial�

SPECIAL GUILD EVENT�

� �

All are welcome to join us� on Sunday , Oct. 31, 

1 pm in the parish hall for our first Guild 

event. �Brian Sousa� ( our new religious ed.   

director)� �will� talk about� Our Lady of  Fatima 

and will� share pictures of his trip there.�

We will honor and remember our members who 

have died during the past two years. Our       

recitation of the� Rosary will be in their memory.  

Refreshments will follow. Please wear a mask. 

We hope to see you !�

The CCSB Scripture Study Group will discuss the first lesson in 

the Little Rock Scripture Study commentary of�Genesis � Part 

one. �The meeting, via Zoom will be on Sunday October 24th at 

4:30 pm. ��

�

A study of the book of Genesis is an invitation not only to 

contemplate the creation story, but to remember with the 

Israelites their ancestors in faith. Part One of this study  

covers Genesis 1:1�25:18 (the "pre�history" of Israel in-

cluding the creation accounts, the stories of the fall and the 

great flood, as well as the story of Abraham and Sarah). 

Commentary, study and reflection questions, prayer and 

access to online lectures are included with the series�

�

All are welcome to join us. �Contact Bob Larner � 

bjlarner@gmail.com or Betty Bruhmuller�

bruhmuller@rcn.com for details.�

It is interesting to note that in the Gospel account of the rich 

young man, Jesus invites him to take care of the needy   

before he considers following him. We are invited to reflect 

upon the wisdom that allows us to conform our attitudes to 

that of Christ. He is the living Word of God. His teaching 

can cut to the center of any life situation. When we use his 

word as a tool for life, there is no challenge we can’t face or 

problem we can’t solve. Jesus never wants us to go away 

sad; he wants us to remain in his love and share it with 

those in need. �

2ND COLLECTION 

 OCTOBER 3,2021 : $ 1,126.00 

THANK YOU!! 

Columbus Day Weekend, October10�11th  

the Knights will be outside for their Annual 

Tootsie Roll Drive  for  challenged         

children   and  Adults!  �

Are you serving in ministry here at Corpus Christi� �

St Bernard Parish? With busy family and work schedules, 

we all need time to relax and exercise but we also need to 

renew ourselves through service. Reaching out in �

generosity to others is a spiritually moving and necessary 

part of our Catholic identity. �

�

Starting October 23�24th we will have the opportunity to 

hear of the various ministries that impact our lives as 

members of this Parish. Ministerial representatives will 

wil be available at the end of each Parish mass  to explain 

the  way they try to “give back” and the different available 

ministries.�
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      Bristol Lodge Food Pantry�

�

The fall and school is just around the corner, the 

need for non perishable food items continues to    

remain high. The bin is over at   Allen Place� ready 

and waiting for your  donation. �

�

Thank you to all those who support this project !�

PARISH SUPPORT 

OCTOBER 3,2021 : $ 3,257.00 

THANK YOU!! 

DAILY MASS�

9:30am LIVE, 12:30pm,�

7pm and 11:30pm�

�

�

Sunday, October 10�

Bishop Robert P. Reed, West Region/Watertown�

�

Monday, October 11�

Father Anthony Michalik, C.S.S.R., Boston�

�

Tuesday, October 12�

Father Christopher Bae, Brighton�

�

Wednesday, October 13�

Father John Sheridan, Chelsea/Everett/Revere�

�

Thursday, October 14�

Father Jean Aubin, Walpole�

�

Friday, October 15�

Father Walter Carreiro, Cambridge�

�

Saturday, October 16�

Father Ryan Connors, Boston�

The Adult Choir  will be starting up this fall  at the 

10am Mass. We are always looking for new  

members, high school age and above.  We need 

members in all sections but we especially need 

sopranos and basses. We also welcome instrumen-

talists  (flute, guitar, strings etc) to support the 

choir and the congregation. The choir rehearses in 

the   chapel after the 10am Mass.  �

If you are looking for a fun, interesting and re-

warding ministry, we invite you to join us. For more information 

contact Mary  Nolan, director of music, before or after Mass or 

by email (marynolan5@aol.com).�

The Children’s Choir will be star ting up rehearsals on Friday 

October 15th at 5pm in the chapel. We rehearse  on the fir st 

and third Friday of the month for 45 minutes.. We will be         

preparing for the Christmas Eve                     

Children’s  Mass and no prior singing 

experience needed. �

It’s a great way to be part of our parish 

and serve God. . Please  contact Mary 

Nolan, director of music,  before or 

after Mass or via email 

(marynolan5@aol.com)       �

Our annual SOAP collection for the prisoners will take 

place October 16�24. There will be a basket in the rear 

of the church and a marked container on the porch at   

Allen Place. The soap must be in its original wrapper and 

no liquid soap. Thank you for your support of this ongoing 

mission. Any questions please call Ann at 617�964�1906.�

Fiat��

�

Fiat, a gathering of women interested in   learning 

more about religious life, cordially  invites you to 

the next mee�ng on Wednesday,          October 20, 

2021 at 7:00 p.m. (ET) on Zoom.� �The topic will be 

“Common Fears in   Discerning Religious Life.” If 

you are interested in a/ending, please contact Sr. 

Marian Batho, CSJ �marian.batho@csjboston.org�or �

617�746�2025 for more informa�on and the link to 

the mee�ng.�

AWAKEN TO RACISM VIRTUAL RETREAT�

SUNDAY�

October 17, 2021�

1:30pm to 3:30pm�

�

�

                                      PRESENTED BY�

                         SHOL Newton Collaborative�

                       Racial Justice Ministry (RJM)�

�

SCAN THE QR code: to register�

�
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Are you looking for  something social? �

You are welcome to join us this Sunday for a virtual  small 

group meeting. These meetings are designed for    parishioners 

to come   together (virtually)  and share faith  

together.�

Sunday at 12:15 pm:�

Join Zoom Meeting�

h�ps://zoom.us/j/91247458857?

pwd=dytXcmlhbEFPb3R1UXZqUStWQjFuUT09        

Meeting ID: 912 4745 8857                   

�

�

The Massachusetts State Legislature is considering passing 

into law two deeply troubling bills this session which would 

legalize Physician Assisted Suicide. The bills, House 2381 and 

Senate 1384, are identical in text and titled “An Act relative to 

end of life options”. “The Catholic Bishops of Massachusetts 

stand united in our strong opposition to Physician Assisted 

Suicide. It is an affront to life and a dangerous precedent for 

determining end of life issues. Physicians are trained to care 

for the ill, not to hasten death.”1 �

Here are some facts to consider before you take action: �

1)� The bills would allow a physician to provide a deadly 

drug mixture to an individual diagnosed with less than 6 

months to live that, when consumed, would cause death. 

NOTE� That diagnosis could be wrong. Countless        

individuals have outlived that 6 month diagnosis and  

enjoyed many more precious months and years with    

family and friends. �

2)� No Real Safeguards � A vulnerable individual (who could 

be depressed or fears being a “burden”) may be subject to 

undue influence by others to take the drug mixture,      

especially if there is a financial benefit as an incentive.�

3)�  The primary focus of elected officials should be          

dedicated to legislation providing quality health care, 

mental health care and palliative care to the sick and dy-

ing �  particularly in the underserved, poor and minority 

communities that suffer the most at the time of need.�

 How can your voice be heard?  �

 Call or email your legislators, let them know you are a     

Massachusetts voter, and say NO Physician Assisted Suicide! 

Log on to www.macatholic.org and follow the links to find  

contact information for: • Your individual State Senator and 

Representative via address and zip code link. • Members of 

the legislative Joint Committee on Public Health who will be 

considering these bills. For individuals without internet access, 

please call the Massachusetts Catholic Conference at           

617�746�5630 for legislative contact information. �

LET YOUR VOICE BE 

HEARD                                            

Say NO to Physician Assisted 

Suicide �

RESPECT LIFE MONTH 2021     

“St.  Joseph, defender of life, pray for 

us!” Each October, the Church in the 

United States observes Respect Life 

Month as a time to consider more deep-

ly why every human life is valuable and 

reflect on how to build a culture that 

protects life from  conception to natural 

death found at:                                         

https://www.usccb.org/respectlife �

Preparing to proclaim the Word of the Lord 

as a lector has deepened my understanding 

of what God is telling us in the words of 

Scripture, and also prompted me to strive to 

apply particular passages in the course of 

my daily life. 

Bob Larner 

My first ministry involvement occurred when 

I was 10 years old and was asked to sing in 

my choir at church.  Of course, I did not  

really understand what ministry was all 

about at that age, but over the years minis-

try has become a part of my life just like eat-

ing and sleeping.  I cannot imagine life with-

out an opportunity to deepen my faith, my  

relationship with Jesus, and touch the lives 

of others.   

Paula Chesbrough 

What motivated me most to serve was an as-

piration to enhance the spiritual experience 

of the CCSB Mass and to be a servant-leader 

for my parish.  

     But also, as a lector for CCSB, I hoped to 

continue to prepare myself to serve others in 

a variety of future college and professional 

roles. I served to advance my knowledge of 

the scripture and to develop a better practice 

of public speaking so that I can play more 

effective, social impact roles in individual 

and community empowerment efforts locally, 

nationally and internationally both now and 

going forward.  

 

Matthew DeVoy 
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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

 Dan Demeo, REALTOR

 617.650.2864 
 Demeorealtygroup.com | www.DanDemeo.com 
 Voted one of the best Agents in America | Top 1% in New England
	 Would you like to find out how much your home is worth? 
	 Call for a FREE market analysis!

PLUMBING & HEATING CONTRACTORS
KITCHEN & BATHROOM REMODELING

617-325-3283
WWW.TBROS.COM

4280 WASHINGTON ST., ROSLINDALE, MA
Mass Home Improvement Contractor Lic. # 102399

Massachusetts Master Plumber Lic. #11207
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